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Feedback Questionnaire

Project: TCN0028 – Bloomfield Road traffic management and pedestrian improvement proposals.

September 2024

Thank you for taking the time to consider the emerging designs for the proposed traffic management and pedestrian improvement measures along Bloomfield Road. 
These designs have been developed and refined based on the feedback received during several meetings with Ward Members and Bloomfield Residents’ Association. Insights and suggestions gained during these meetings have significantly contributed to the designs.
We are now inviting you to review these proposals and share your thoughts through this feedback form.  Your engagement is important in ensuring that the final design meets the needs of the community and enhances safety for all road users.
It should be noted that the proposed designs may be subject to some changes following further detailed design and costings, and also road safety audits etc.
Please find the feedback form on the reverse of this document.
Once again, we thank you for your interest and participation in shaping these proposed traffic management and pedestrian improvement measures for Bloomfield Road.
Please forward completed questionnaire forms to: Traffic_ManagementTeam@Bathnes.Gov.UK

Regards,

Traffic Management Team,
Bath & North East Somerset Council.




	1. Feedback / Comments 

Q: Please provide any comments or feedback below.




























	2. About You 

What is your interest in the proposed improvement scheme

Bath resident		           Local business

Service provider		Bath stakeholder/community organisation

Visitor

Other ______________________________________________


	3.

Please provide your postcode ___________________________
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